
   

MENDON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
20 Main Street 

Mendon, Massachusetts 01756 
 

 

Meeting Minutes of February 27, 2020 
 

Members present: Damon Tinio, Tim Aicardi, Mike Ammendolia, Peter Coffin, Emilio Perez 

Chairman Tinio called the meeting to order at 7:10 pm. 

Peter Coffin made a motion, seconded by Mike Ammendolia, to approve the 2020 contract proposal from 

Solitude Lake Management in the amount of $4378 for management of aquatic vegetation in Lake Nipmuc. The 

motion passed unanimously. 

The Commission discussed next steps in working with the Mendon Board of Health, Parks Department and 

Highway Department, along with the Lake Nipmuc Association (LNA) and interested residents, to the improve 

water quality of Lake Nipmuc.  Chairman Tinio agreed to contact Joan Calderella (of LNA) and Peter Coffin 

agreed to contact Susan Thomas (of Blackstone River Coalition) seeking their participation and attendance at 

upcoming meetings.  Emilio Perez agreed to contact Board of Health members about completing data collection 

about septic systems in the lake area, and to contact Dan Byer regarding options for supplemental water testing 

and lab work. The Clerk agreed to contact Alan Tetreault (Highway) to inform him of upcoming meetings.  

At 7:45 pm Peter Coffin made a motion, seconded by Emilio Perez, to adjourn.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

Minutes prepared by Bill McHenry, clerk 


